TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION

BARTON W. LA BELLE - Chairman JACK L. GINGRASS - Vice Chairman JOHN C. KENNEDY BETTY JEAN AWREY TED B. WAHBY LOWELL B. JACKSON LH 0-0 (3/98) STATE OF MICHIGAN



JOHN ENGLER, GOVERNOR

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

TRANSPORTATION BUILDING, 425 WEST OTTAWA POST OFFICE BOX 30050, LANSING, MICHIGAN 48909
PHONE: 517-373-2090 FAX: 517-373-0167 TDD/TTY - MICHIGAN RELAY CENTER: 800-649-3777

JAMES R. DeSANA, DIRECTOR

November 9, 1998

Mr. John S. Sampson 5055 Moose Point Road Grand Rapids, Minnesota 55744

Dear Mr. Sampson:

This letter confirms that we transmitted the message you heard on September 9, 1998. There are twelve transmitters located at various points in metropolitan Detroit.

All transmitters operate at a maximum of ten watts and are intended to be clearly understood with normal reception equipment at a range of five miles or less.

Thank you for letting us know that you received the signal.

Sincerely,

Ross J. Bremer Supervising Engineer

Out-State ITS Development and

Demonstration Unit

RJB:kab

I696 + I94

I696 + Telegraph Rd.

I75 + Coolidge Rd.

